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We believe in effective and engaging teachers who cultivate conditions to develop student ownership of learning.  We are a passionate community 
providing equitable access and rigor for growth and opportunity through the expansion and integration of digital learning to prepare our students to 
be college and career ready and responsible citizens (21st century learners). 

Dear NHS Senior Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
Your child, a senior graduating with the class of 2022, has elected to take an abbreviated schedule during 
his or her senior year.  Please review the following information and discuss this decision with your child 
before signing below: 

• If your child’s abbreviated schedule is a late arrival schedule, he or she may not arrive prior to 
the first scheduled class unless he or she has been given administrative permission to do so. 

• Your child must leave school grounds immediately following his/her last class unless he or she 
has been given administrative approval to be on school property for a valid reason. 

• Transportation is the responsibility of the student and parent/guardian. 
• Your child may not return to school for activities that take place during the regular school hours 

(pep rallies, etc.) without prior administrative approval. 
• Students enrolled in fewer than four credits are considered part-time students and therefore are 

ineligible for the honor roll. 
• NHS is not liable for your child during the part of the school day that he has no classes and is 

released from school. 
• A four-year college expects to see seniors engaged in a rigorous program of study during their 

senior year. 

We want to ensure that our students are receiving the most beneficial senior program of study available to 
them with foresight to individual goals beyond high school.  Your child’s school counselor has reviewed 
the graduation requirements and options available and would be happy to meet with you to discuss how 
this may impact him/her.  Please contact the school counselor if you would like to make an appointment. 
Your signature below indicates that you have read the above information and agree with your child’s 
request for an abbreviated schedule.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephen Williams 
Principal 
 
 
I have discussed the option of an abbreviated schedule with my child and we both understand the 
statements listed above.  My child may attend NHS with an abbreviated schedule for his or her senior 
year. If you have any additional questions, please contact your child’s counselor at 443-550-8950. 
 
______________________________________ _____________________________________________ 
Student’s Name     Student’s Signature 
 
______________________________________ _____________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian’s Name    Parent/Guardian’s Signature 
 
______________________________________  
Date    
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